CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

June 2, 2006

Fred C. Arfman, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re: North Town Plaza de le Torre Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 5-15-06 (E19/D15)

Dear Mr. Arfman,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 5-16-06, the above
PO. Box 1293 referenced plan is approved for Building Permit. Please attach a copy of this approved
plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the
DPM checklist will be required.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

www.cabq.gov aﬁﬁ é. C/Au.&

Curtis A. Cherne, E.I.
Engineering Associate, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: file

17006-2006



CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

P.O. Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabg.gov

March 27, 2007

Mr. Fred Arfman, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman

128 Monroe St. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:  North Town Plaza, 5901 Wyoming Blvd. NE,
Approval of 90-Day Temporary Certificate of Occupancy (C.0.)

Engineer’s Stamp dated 05/15/06 (E-18/D005B)
Certification dated 03/26/07

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 03/27/07, the above
referenced certification is approved for release of 90-day Temporary Certificate of
Occupancy by Hydrology.

Upon final Engineer Certification of project site, please resubmit an updated
Certification for Permanent C.O. approval.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Timothy Sims
Plan Checker, Hydrology
Development and Building Services

C: CO Clerk-Katrina Sigala
File

1 706-2006



CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO. Box 1293

Albuguerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabg.gov

April 9, 2007

Fred Arfman, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman, P. A.
128 Monroe St. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:  North Towne Plaza Comm. Pad, 5901 Wyoming Blvd. NE,
Approval of Permanent Certificate of Occupancy (C.0.)
Engineer’s Stamp dated 5/15/06 (E-19/D015)

Certification dated 4/09/07

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 04/09/07, the above
referenced certification is approved for release of Permanent Certificate of Occupancy

by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,
Timothy Siths

Plan Checker, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

c: CO Clerk-Katrina Sigala
File



